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Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term, the children have been enjoying our topic ‘Sand, Scarab and Cinders’ in which 

they have learnt lots of interesting facts about Ancient Egypt.  As part of the new engaging 

curriculum, we will be holding an Ancient Egyptian day on Wednesday 27th November with 

both Year 4 classes to celebrate the end of this fabulous topic. The children will be able to 

come into school in fancy dress and take part in lots of fun activities throughout the day. 

Perhaps they could come as an ancient Egyptian pharaoh or wrapped up as a mummy! 

In the afternoon, from 2:00 pm to 2.55 pm we would also like to invite parents/carers to 

come along and join in with this experience. You do not need to wear fancy dress unless 

you would like to! This will give you a chance to see what the children have been learning in 

class and to join in with some fun games and activities with an Egyptian twist…  

If you are able to attend the afternoon, please fill in the details below and return to the class 

teacher by Friday 22nd November. We hope to see you there and joining in with all the fun! 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Miss Clark, Mrs Collins and Mrs Cole 

(Year 4 Teachers)  

 

 

Year 4 Egyptian Day 

Name of child 

(Please delete as appropriate)  

I am able/unable to attend the Egyptian Day afternoon on Wednesday 27th November.  

 

Signed:   

 

 

 

 

 


